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Hatzaki of Skyline honored by NAPW
May 11, 2015 - Design / Build

The National Association of Professional Women (NAPW) has recognized Eva Hatzaki, marketing
director of Skyline Restoration, Inc., as a VIP Woman of the Year. Citing "her outstanding leadership
and commitment within her profession,” the NAPW said that Hatzaki "plays a key role in the
company's success, overseeing strategic planning, branding and budgeting. Under her expert
guidance, a team of marketing professionals seamlessly works together with the sales staff and
other departments to ensure goals are successfully met."
The NAPW applauded Hatzaki's dedication to realizing the company's commitment to give back to
the community demonstrated through six highly successful annual Skyline fundraisers to benefit
SmileTrain which she organized, and various other efforts on behalf of local groups. Hatzaki is an
active member of ICRI, NYCSRA, NYARM, PWC, and NAWIC.
The NAPW, a national organization with over 600,000 members and more than 200 chapters, noted
that Skyline Restoration is "a premier building restoration and construction company and a leader in
the industry since its inception in 1989."
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